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22 February 2024 
 
Our Ref: 24/47494 
Our Contact: Bianca Chiu – 9562 1616 
 
 
Laura Locke 
Director, Eastern and South Districts 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2124 
 
 
Dear Ms Locke, 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Planning Proposal - 187 Slade Road, Bexley North (PP-2022-2456) 
 
Reference is made to the above Planning Proposal (PP) for 187 Slade Road, Bexley 
North. Pursuant to Section 3.35 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, 
Council as the Planning Proposal Authority (PPA) is hereby notifying the Department of 
Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (DPHI) that the PP will not proceed.  
 
Council has received a request from the Proponent on the 21 February 2024 to withdraw 
the PP (email enclosed). As PPA, Council will not be proceeding with this PP, and hereby 
requests that DPHI withdraws the PP from the NSW Planning Portal.  
 
Council officers have processed the withdrawal of the PP in our system and have notified 
those who have made a submission during the public exhibition period. 
 
It is requested that Council be notified by DPHI once the PP has been withdrawn from the 
NSW Planning Portal. 
 
Should you require further information or have any queries in relation to this matter, please 
contact Bianca Chiu, Senior Urban Planner on 9562 1616. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Smith 
Manager Strategic Planning 
 
 
Enclosed: 

1. Email dated 21 February 2024 - Proponent requesting withdrawal of the PP 


